Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Lawson Williams <cardinalbuildings@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 12:55 PM

To: Jennifer S. Bethune

Subject: Re: BRES2304-0062 186 HUNTINGTON DR

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Mrs. Bethune,
I need to change the electrical contractor for this project.

BRES2304- 0062 Adress: 186 Huntington Drive Dunn
Homeowner: Neal Walker

New Contractor:

Davis Dunlap Electric LLC
210 Timberland Drive
Angier, NC 27501
919-669-0768

davisdunlapelectric/@yvahoo.com

License #27056-L
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Davis Dunlap Electric »

Friday 1:55 PM

Davis Dunlap
electrical, LLC

210 Timberland dr
Angier, NC 27501
919-669-0768
davisdunlapelectric@y

ahoo.com

License # 27056-L

Friday 7:04 PM

Great, thank you. We'll

touch base with you
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I could not locate a form online to fill out. If there is a form to fill can you email the link, please?. Thank you
Lawson

Please verify receipt of this email. Thank you.

Let's Build.

Lawson Williams, Owner
Cardinal Buildings, LLC

1641 Hwy 70, Bus., Garner, NC 27529
Cell/TEXT:(919) 422-5670
www.cardinalbuildingsllc.com

On Mon, Aug 7, 2023 at 11:38 AM Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune@harnett.org> wrote:




